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SUBJECT:
Committee update on the progress of the Executive in addressing opportunities to transfer parks to municipalities.

BACKGROUND:  As the County has engaged in various fiscal and program review efforts associated with the critical funding shortfalls likely to impact the Parks and Recreation program, one option that has been the subject of significant focus has been the opportunity to transfer parks currently managed by the county’s Parks and Recreation Division, to the ownership and management of cities willing to undertake ownership and management responsibilities.  Particular attention has been directed towards those parks that are within the current boundaries of such cities, or that are within the Urban Growth Areas of those cities.  

The Executive has initiated discussions with those cities which have indicated a willingness to engage in discussions about parks transfers.  Interest has been shown by NRPOS Committee members in the status of those discussions.  

Karen Reed, who has been staffing the work of the Metropolitan Parks Task Force as well as the Business Transition Planning work of the Parks and Recreation Division, will provide a general update on the status of discussions.
ATTENDING:

1.  Karen Reed, Department of Natural Resources, Parks and Recreation Division
